One Trip Pass Update

The price of the One Trip Pass has increased to $4 and the pass is now
yellow. The orange $3 pass will be accepted on the buses for the 2018-
19 school year or you may trade them in at face value for new passes at
the school bus office. We have also introduced a Single Use One Trip

Pass which allows users to print a single pass for a specific date.

ONE TRIP PASSES and Single Use One Trip Passes are sold on our web-
site at lamorindaschoolbus.org. You may also order by phone or by vis-
iting the school bus office in Lafayette. The school sites will have a lim-

ited number of one trip passes available for emergencies only.

Thank you for riding the bus,

Juliet Hansen and Sue Graves

Lamorinda School Bus Program| 925-299-3216; 925-299-3215 |
jhansen@ci.lafayette.ca.us or sgraves@ci.lafayette.ca.us

lamorindaschoolbus.org | 3675 Mt. Diablo Blvd., Suite 255, Lafayette, CA 94549




